
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Hosts 

As another busy year comes to an end we wish to send our thanks to all 

those of you who have hosted throughout 2019 and those of you yet to host 

over Christmas and New Year.  

Feedback from your student guests makes clear how greatly appreciated 

your hospitality is and we hope that you too continue to find the experience 

fulfilling. We hope you will happily continue to host throughout the new year 

and encourage others to consider doing the same - you are our best 

ambassadors. Thankyou.  

May we take this opportunity to ask that you send in your photos and 

stories and urge your guests to do likewise. Such stories exemplify the 

pleasures of hosting and are crucial to explaining our worth to potential 

funders, whilst also being heart-warming stories to share in HOST’s 

Newsletters.   

We also have a remarkably brave fundraiser, final year student Beza from 

University of Nottingham, who will be sky-diving for HOST in the New Year 

and whose funding page is still open if you wish to support her.  

https://www.justgiving.com/Beza-Taye 

 

Thank you again for all you do, it is hugely appreciated. 

Warmest Good Wishes for a Very Merry Christmas and Good Health and 

Happiness for the New Year. 

From the HOST Trustees and Staff 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/Beza-Taye?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_content=Beza-Taye&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=kdgDW6bmR

